
NORTHBROOK CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION 

P.O.  BOX 260 

AMESBURY, MA 01913 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Northbrook Homeowners, 

 

We realize you are in the process of selling your home. Northbrook 

Board of Managers would request the following information be obtained 

about the new homeowner/homeowners in order to keep our records up 

to date. Additionally, at this time, please allow the real estate agent and 

the new homeowner to know that no unit can be purchased for rental 

purposes until further notice. Presently, Northbrook Condominiums has 

the maximum number of renters allowable by our Master Deed and 

Massachusetts General Law 183A. Again, at this time no unit can be 

rented out; they must be owner occupied. We thank you in advance for 

your cooperation in this matter. 

 

 

Unit Address: 

 

Seller Name(s): 

 

New Owner Name(s): 

 

New Owner Contact Information (Phone and Email): 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Northbrook Condominiums Board of Managers 
 


